## THE UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA



OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR LOS ANGELES 24, CALIFORNIA

March 20, 1963

Mr. Michael Minovich 1344 West 84th Street Los Angeles 44, California

Dear Mr. Minovich:

On the recommendation of the Dean of Students, I am delighted to extend to you an invitation to represent UCLA at the All-University Spring Festival, to be held at UCLA during Spring Recess, April 6-9, 1963.

As you are aware, the primary purpose of this Festival is to aid in the promotion of unity among the various campuses of the University of California. As a participant in the Festival, I am certain you will do your part to further this goal. Pecause of the great importance the University attributes to the "oneness" of the University of California, your expenses will be paid as an official representative of this campus.

In addition to the responsibility to insure the success of the Festival goals, your selection as a participant entitles you to a special opportunity to benefit directly from the multi-campus structure of the University. During the Festival, you will meet and exchange ideas with students and faculty members having interests similar to your own, from all parts of the State. The program of the Festival itself has been designed to permit you to make the fullest possible use of this unique opportunity. For this reason, I am sure you will find the festival a most enjoyable and stimulating experience.

Congratulations.

Franklin D. Murphy

Chancellor